
© 2003 by Education World®. Education World grants users permission to reproduce this work sheet for educational purposes only. 1 

v 

 
Week in Review  
LENTEN THEME Our school theme for Lent is Lord let your mercy be on us, as we place our 
trust in you. (Ps. 33:22) We encourage you to talk with the students about how God has been 
merciful to your family, and how your family can grow in trusting God this season in preparation 
for Easter. 
 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS The 6th grade will be leading the Stations of the Cross on Friday, 
March 10 at 9am in the church.  Please join us for reflection and prayer. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS The Knights of Columbus applications are now available in the 
office. Please refer to Mrs. Simolon’s weekly newsletter for more information.  
 
COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY Middle school students may earn community service 
hours by baking for the bake sale to be held at the Aristocats performance on Wednesday 
evening. The 2nd trimester service hours are due Friday, March 10. 
 
FIELD TRIPS We are in need of chaperones to accompany us to Santa Ynez High School’s 
production of Shakespeare’s Much Ado About Nothing on Thursday, March 16.  Also, we will 
travel to the Getty Villa on Thursday, April 6th.  We will need 5 to 6 chaperones/drivers for our 
trip down to Malibu.  Due to the size of the galleries, they don’t always allow parents on the 
actual tour.  You are welcome to browse the galleries and meet back with us for lunch and a 
scavenger hunt. 
 
SCIENCE FAIR We spent the week creating data tables and then interpreting them onto line, 
bar, and circle graphs.  The Data and Results section is due Wednesday, March 15. 
 
BOOK CLUB We had a great book club meeting in February.  Our next book club is scheduled 
for March 27th from 7pm-8pm at the Nafzigers.  We will be discussing Rebel of the Sands by 
Alwyn Hamilton.  This adventurous desert fantasy won’t disappoint as it takes the reader on an 
action-packed adventure. See attached flyer.   
 
BOOK FAIR The spring book fair will take place in the Spiritual Library during the Academic 
Showcase on Wednesday, March 29 from 6:30-8pm. 
 

The Week Ahead 
 
03/06 – Monday  Band/PE/Electives 
03/07 – Tuesday   Spanish/Electives/Study Hall 
03/08 – Wednesday  Spanish 

Aristocats 8:30am Dress Rehearsal 7pm Performance 
03/09 – Thursday  PE/Electives/Study Hall 
03/10 – Friday  9am Stations of the Cross/Spanish/Spirit Shirt Day 
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